
Wendy Winningham

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Michael Kobseff
Thursday, October 24, 2024 10:07 AM
Wendy Winningham
FW: Reappointment to the Siskiyou county Planning Commission

RECEIVED
OCT 2 1, 2024

Thank you,

Michael N. Kobseff
Siskiyou County Supervisor for District 3

Original message
From: Danielle Lindler<
Date: 10/24/24 10:05 AM (GMT-08:00)
To: Michael Kobseff <mkobseff@co.siskiyou.ca.us>
Subject: Reappointment to the Siskiyou county Planning Commission

Supervisor Kobseff:
I would be honored to accept the position as the planning commissioner for your district if you would like to reappoint
me. Thank you for your trust in me to serve as your appointee.

Danielle Lindler
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